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Some visit Updates
Allard Jacobs, a renowned bakery expert from the
Netherlands and a representative of PUM visited our
Sundarban German Bakery. With decades of experience,
Allerd  shared his valuable insights on quality production,
marketing, packaging, and new product development.

Our team members werer thrilled to have the opportunity
to learn from such an esteemed expert. 

 They interacted with children
and observed livelihood
activities.

Asha  for
Education’s visit
to Alipurduar

“ A L L  G L O R Y  C O M E S  F R O M  D A R I N G  T O  B E G I N . ”
―  R U S K I N  B O N D

Right now, the Sabuj Kunri Center,
established by Sabuj Sangha is running
with  IKP Foundation that supports and
educates 40 marginalized children from
railways squatter colonies in Taldi. It
offers holistic development through
academics, co-curricular activities,
counseling, and nutrition.



We recently hosted a webinar exploring
the intersection of gender, water, and
empowerment. Our expert panelists
discussed how gender inequality impacts
access to clean water and how
empowering women can lead to
sustainable water management practices.
The webinar featured insightful
discussions and practical solutions.

Webinar 

A glimpse of parivartan under our
Holistic Rural Development Project
- HDFC Bank Parivartan depicting
natural resource management.

The transformation
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Clean water - A splash of hope for Nadia

A significant step towards improving the lives of the
people of Nadia was taken as Sabuj Sangha, in
partnership with SBI Foundation, inaugurated a new
Water Treatment Plant under the Gram Seva
Programme. The plant is designed to provide clean
and safe drinking water to the entire community.

The inauguration ceremony was graced by the
presence of esteemed dignitaries, including Hon'ble
Shri Sanjay Prakash, Managing Director of State Bank
of India Foundation, Mr. Siddhlingesh B, Coordinator
of SBI Gram Seva, Mr. Krishanu Chatterjee,
Representative from SBI Shimurali Branch, and the
local Panchayat Pradhan.

During the event, Mr. Prakash commended Sabuj
Sangha for their tireless efforts in implementing
impactful initiatives that contribute to sustainable
development and enhance the quality of life in rural
areas. He also emphasized SBI Foundation's
dedication to supporting programs that create a
positive change in the lives of underprivileged
communities.

See full information on website

Our Latest initiative

https://sabujsangha.org/clean-water-a-splash-of-hope-for-nadia/

